
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Jamila Cage, Director of Special Services

Date: April 3rd , 2025

Re: 2025 Special Services: Intergovernmental Agreement with New Lenox District 122

CC: Board of Education

I recommend that we enter into an Intergovernmental Agreement with New Lenox District 122 
to provide Orientation and Mobility services as documented in 2 students’ IEPs.  

The Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the Intergovernmental 
Agreement with New Lenox District 122.  

Thank you,

Jamila Cage


